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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 1:30 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood; Janet Brunson
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160186

Customer correspondence 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 1:28 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160186 
 
Copy on file, see 1242555C.  DHood 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Benjamin Legaspi  
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 1:22 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 1:06 PM 
To: Webmaster 
Cc: johnawhitfield@hotmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 
 
Contact from a Web user 
 
Contact Information: 
Name: Johnny Whitfield 
Company:  
Primary Phone: (850) 587-2517 
Secondary Phone: (850) 587-2517 
Email: johnawhitfield@hotmail.com 
 
Response requested? No 
CC Sent? Yes 
 
Comments:  
Dear Commissioners, 
I see that you voted to RAISE our electricity rates with Gulf Power. It would be refreshing to see you vote in favor of the 
TAXPAYERS instead of always siding with big companies. I know that each of you are well educated, so here's a question 
for you. How much is 100% of nothing ? Seems to me that we're paying you with our tax dollars to work against us 
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instead of working for us. We will have to pay the rate increase because we don't have a choice. Gulf Power has a 
monopoly on our electric energy. I'm sure my message will fall on deaf ears  and you will continue to get paid a lot of 
money to shaft us taxpayers. I appreciate you taking time to hear my frustration. I'm sure Gulf Power paid you 
handsomely for your favorable vote.  
 
John A. Whitfield 
2014 Mathison Rd 
Cantonment FL 32533 
850/587-2517 
johnawhitfield@hotmail.com  
 
 




